
SFPE – Greater Charlotte Chapter 

  October 2018 Meeting Announcement       
 
 

Date:  October 8, 2018 
 
Time:  11:30 am – 11:50 am Social/Networking/Set-up/Sign-in 

11:50 am – 1:00 pm Lunch/Technical Presentation 
 
Location: Dilworth Neighborhood Grille 
  911 E Morehead St.  

Charlotte, NC 28204 
 
Annual Dues: $50 
 
Monthly Meeting: $35 – Non-Member      
   $25 – Greater Charlotte Chapter Member 

FREE – AHJs (Sponsored by Siemens) 
$10 – Students 

 

Presentation:   CPVC Sprinkler Piping Applications  
 
Augie Benfante is the Regional Technical Service Specialist at Spears Manufacturing Company  
  

Overview 

Mr. Benfante will cover the topic of CPVC sprinkler piping including proper application and use, 
design considerations, incompatible materials, and proper hanging and support. 
 
Please forward this invitation to other industry professionals who are interested in the educational and networking opportunities 
provided by SFPE. SFPE is an extremely valuable resource to our local community and we need your support. We will have a key 
focus this year on growing our membership, our monthly meeting attendance, and the value we bring to our members each month and 
to our community. We welcome all AHJ’s, specifiers/consultants, contractors/installers and owners involved in fire protection and life 
safety. 

 
 

If you have any questions, please contact your Chapter Officers: 
President – Raymond Clarke - ray.clarke@eaglefire.com 
Vice President – Matthew Isaacs – misaacs@hgi-fire.com 
Treasurer – Jack Britton - jkbrittons@bellsouth.net  
Secretary and Web Director– Sal Izzo – sizzo@chief-fire.com  

 
 

The SFPE Greater Charlotte Chapter is a non-profit, all-volunteer, professional organization.   
SFPE Greater Charlotte Chapter is a 501c6 organization. 
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